## BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore

Head of School: Mrs L Jordan

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk

Sandown Drive

Bourne



30<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Tel: 01778 426968

Dear Parents/Carers

## CELEBRATING READING

We are delighted to invite parents and carers of our Year 2 and Year 5 children to attend a Cosy Reading Café in school on **Monday 14**<sup>th</sup> **October at 2.45 p.m.** This session will provide both parent/carers and children with the opportunity to relax and share a love of books.

You are welcome to bring along favourite books from home or choose from some of our fabulous school books, as you get cosy and enjoy a special time reading together.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your help and support. We know together we can make it a success and develop a lifelong love of reading!

Yours sincerely,

The English Team